
  
 
 
 

   
SATURDAY, August 10, 2013  
    8:00 am + Richard Bryson, Req. Holy Family Golden  
                           Agers Seniors Club  
    5:00 pm + Edna & Robert Hieller, Req. Bryson 
                          Family 
                   + Arlene Coppolino, Req. Mary Galvin  
SUNDAY, August 11, 2013  
    7:30 am + Nazare Nacimento, Req. Karen &  
                           Tim Kelly 
    9:00 am + Helen, Hank, & Thomas Kiley, Family  
                   + John E. Sweeney, Req. Bill & Marlene 
                           Kelly  
  11:00 am + Donna Galvin, Req. Family       
     + Robert Watson, Req. Ann Ricchiuti  
    5:00 pm + Allyson Miller, Req. Josephine Farley & 
                          Family 
       + Allyson Miller, Req. Richard Kozak 
MONDAY, August 12, 2013 
    8:00 am + Purgatorial Society 
TUESDAY, August 13, 2013 
    8:00 am + Richard Bryson, Req. Holy Family Golden 
                           Age Seniors Club            
WEDNESDAY, August 14, 2013 
    8:00 am + Richard Bryson, Req. Mary Poosikian 
THURSDAY, August 15, 2013 
The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
    8:00 am + Patricia Meyer, Req. Eleanor Newell 
  12:00 pm + Richard Bryson, Req. Holy Family  
                           Religious Education 
    7:00 pm + Dorothy Dunne Freddo, Req. Holy  
                           Family Religious Education 
    + Henry Wojcik, Req. Wife Grace & Family     
FRIDAY, August 16, 2013 
    8:00 am + Doris Rendt, Req. Mr. & Mrs. Snyder 
SATURDAY, August 17, 2013  
    8:00 am + For the Unborn in jeopardy of 
                          being aborted  
    5:00 pm + Msgr. Gerald Ryan, Req. Susan Donnelly 
                   + Nelly Habon, Req. Aida Mones 
SUNDAY, August 18, 2013  
    7:30 am + Nazare Nacimento, Req. Mary & Bill  
                           Rafferty  
    + Joseph Pettinato, Req. Joan Pettinato 
    9:00 am + John S. Brady, Req. Mary Jane Warren  
                   + Helen, Hank, & Thomas Kiley, Family 
  11:00 am + Ann Weldon, Req. Mr. & Mrs. G. Valania        
     + Constance M. Boresky, Req. Darakjy 
                          Family  
    5:00 pm + Chet & Ruth Athey, Req. Larry Steneck 
       + Richard Bryson, Req. Irene Hallard- 
                          Dickenson 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 
Tuesday & Wednesday (Grades 1-5) 4:30 to 5:45 PM.   
Wednesday (Grades 6-8) 7:00 to 8:15 PM.   
Classes from September to May.   
Contact Patricia McCarthy, CRE, at 732-264-7043. 
Office hours during classes:  
   9:30 - 3:30 PM Monday & Thursday 
  11:30 -5:30 PM Tuesday & Wednesday  
Website: www.holyfamily.us.  
E-mail: hfreligioused@comcast.net.Fax: 732-335-9605. 

ALTAR AND ROSARY SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the fourth Thursday of the month 
Sept. - June at   7:00 PM in Memorial Hall.  Questions 
contact President Marianne Bennett at 732-335-9301 

HOLY NAME SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the second Thursday of the month at 
8 PM in Memorial Hall.  All men of the parish are invited 
to attend.  Communion Sunday Mass is the Sunday 
following the Holy Name meeting at 7:30 a.m.  
Questions call President Sam Fortino at 732-739-2442. 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 
All high school teens are invited to join the youth 
ministry. Contact Adele Wright for more information at 
732-721-5558. 

READERS 
Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited 
to participate in the reader ministry. Please contact the 
parish office for more information at 732-264-1484. 

ALTAR SERVERS 
Any child third grade or older is welcome to become an 
altar server.  Contact Fr. Francis at the parish office. 

 
Tabernacle Light Memorial 

 Main Church 
Doris Fleck 

 
 

 
Marie Hanna, Richard Viele, Christopher 
Lackner, Michael Greschuk, Albert Ewalt, 
Patrick Rash, Cornelius Spangler, Phyllis & 
Edward Illions, Julianna Fagan. 
 
RECENTLY ILL: Eileen O’Dea, Millicent Borne, Robert 
Sweely, Peggy Schramm. Fred Baxter Jalissa Cruz. 
 
 

 
Pray for the Deceased 

 
Marie Santilli 

 
 

 

 

 NINETEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME    AUGUST 11, 2013 
TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 4, 2013

http://www.holyfamily.us.
mailto:hfreligioused@comcast.net.Fax:
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HOLY FAMILY ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
THRIFT SHOP 

Our St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Shop located in the large 
parking lot is having a BAG SALE August 22, 23, and 24th!  
Fill a small bag for just $5.00 or a large bag for just $10.00!  
Come and get bargains galore.  The thrift shop is open 
Tuesday through Saturday from 10 a.m. until 12 noon 
during the summer.  

      
RCIA - Rite of Christian Initiation 

of Adults 
If you or someone you know has not received 
the Sacraments of Initiation--Baptism, 
Confirmation, and Holy Communion and 
would like to learn more about the process, 
please contact Fr. Mark Devlin at 732-264-

1484 ext. 13.  Registrations for RCIA are currently being taken 
through Friday August 23rd.   
                                                         

Promises of the Rosary 
Eleven of Fifteen Promises 

 
     11.  You shall obtain all you ask of me by 
recitation of the Rosary. 

This promise emphasizes Our Lady's role as our 
Advocate and Mediatrix of all Graces. Of 
course, all requests are subject to God's Most Perfect Will. God 
will always grant our request if it is beneficial for our soul, and 
Our Lady will only intercede for us when our request is good for 
our salvation. (see Lumen Gentium chapter VIII - Our Lady #62) 

BIRTHRIGHT OF GREATER RED BANK 
INVITES YOU TO A LUNCHEON 

CELEBRATING 
35 YEARS OF SERVICE TO WOMEN AND 

BABIES 
Come Join in a Celebration Luncheon 

Saturday, September 28, 2013 
11:30 am until 2:30 pm 

Branches Restaurant, Highway 71, 
West Long Branch, NJ 

Cost is $40 a ticket 
Includes Lunch and Beverage service 

Women Helping Women in our Community for 35 Years! 
For more info and to RSVP contact  jodoma99@aol.com or 
call 732-747-4240. 
 

                                                               Union Beach, NJ  
Ministry Schedule 

Weekend of August 17-18 
Serving at the Altar  

5:00 P.M. 7:30 A.M. 9:00 A.M. 
Brian Healey 

Mia Malinconico 
Gabriella Malinconico 

Angelina Christ 
Jillian Johnson 

Alexandra 
Sweeney 

Giana LaLima 
Gabriella Raad 
Daniel Wagner 

11:00 A.M. 5:00 P.M.  
Nicholas Gates 
Aiden Mulvey 
Kyle Mulvey 

Alex Auletta 
Steven Jacobs 
Brian Mocarski 

 

Readers and Extraordinary Ministers of 
 Holy Communion 

  5:00 P.M. F. Mazzaro J. Bavaro, F. Cozzati, T. 
Healey, E. Malinconico 

  7:30 A.M. D. Ellis E. Cassidy, P. Cassidy, S. 
Fortino, J. Fortino 

  9:00 A.M. S. Bauer B. Aldrich, O. Byrne, F. 
Byrne, L. Robinson 

11:00 A.M. A. Leite B. Blache, D. Karpinski, M. 
Leite, G. Rotella 

  5:00 P.M.  R. Rubiato K. Duffy, A. Genovese, E. 
Keenan, J. Keenan 

 

Our Weekly Offering 
Last Week – August 4 

1st Collection – Weekly $6,053 
2nd Collection – Diocesan Assessment $1,519 

This Week – August 11 
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection – Programs & Facilities 
Next Week – August 18 
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection – Programs & Facilities 
 

BISHOP’S 
ANNIVERSARY BLESSING 

The Bishop of the Diocese of Trenton has been celebrating the 
gift of sacramental marriage with anniversary couples for 
more than 40 years.  This year Bishop O’Connell will extend 
his Episcopal blessing to couples married 50 years or more, 25 
years, and for couples married one year.  This will take place 
at the Cathedral of St. Mary’s in Trenton on Sunday October 
13.  We invite married couples to participate in this beautiful 
event.  Please register at the parish office.  The deadline to 
register is Friday August 30th. 

 
ASSUMPTION OF THE 

BLESSED  
VIRGIN MARY 

Holyday of Obligation 
Thursday August 15  

 
This Thursday August 15th is 
the Assumption of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary a 
Holyday of Obligation.  
Masses are 8 a.m., 12 noon, 
and 7 p.m. 

mailto:jodoma99@aol.com
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NEW REGISTRANTS 2013-2014  SCHOOL YEAR  
     If you are a new parishioner and wish to register your 
children for our program, please call the religious education 
office at 732-264-7043 to make an appointment. 
     To register NEW STUDENTS in our religious education 
program, the following requirements must be met: 

1. Family MUST first be registered in Holy Family parish, 
at the rectory. 

2. Registration (in person) at the religious education office 
(At school).   

3. Copy of baptismal certificate for each child (even if 
baptized at Holy Family).  

4. A non-refundable registration fee as stated below for 
each child.  
1 CHILD $100 2 CHILDREN $150  
3 OR MORE CHILDREN $180.00 

5. A referral letter (proof of attendance) is required from a 
former parish for students transferring to our parish. 

6. Grades 3 through 7 must also present proof of other 
sacraments they have made. 

7. The normal time to begin religious education is the year 
your child begins first grade. 

      

      Classes begin on Tuesday, September 17, & Wednesday, 
September 18, 2013.  Re-registrations are now closed for the 
2013-2014 school year.  
 

 

ADULT ASSISTANTS NEEDED  
     If you share the conviction of bringing the faith to our 
children, please call the Religious Education office at 732-
264-7043 for details. 
      
     Assistants are needed for the following grades: 

 

Wednesday Session – 4:30 P.M. to 5:45 P.M. 
 

Third Grade 
One Assistant 

 

Wednesday Session – 7:00 P.M. to 8:15 P.M. 
 

Sixth Grade 
One Assistant 

 

Seventh Grade 
One Assistant 

 
     Adult substitutes and assistants are 
also needed during all sessions to be 
called upon from September through 
May if current volunteers are absent.   
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SPIRITUAL ADOPTION PROGRAM 

                       Week 30 
[Psalms 138:17 IV   How precious to me 
are your designs, O God; how vast the 
sum of them!  Were I to count, they 
would outnumber the sands; to finish, I 
would need eternity.]  My brain is doing 
a lot of growing.  It used to be smooth, 
but now it is becoming more wrinkled and “groovy”, like an 
adult brain!  I can’t wait to use my brain to learn all about 
God and his saints and His Holy Catholic Church.  In the 
meantime, please keep playing Mozart for me, Mom!  I’m 
beginning to shed my lanugo.  Remember, that is the down-
like covering I needed to protect my skin and keep me 
warm.  Now that I can regulate my own body heat, I don’t 
need it anymore.  My hair is growing.  I am practicing 
moving my eyes from side-to-side and opening and closing 
my eyelids.  I like to use my eyes to follow light sources.  I 
can’t wait to see God’s sunshine.  Thank you for your 
prayers. 

 
Ministry Help Needed 

The following ministries are in need of additional 
volunteers who are willing to give of their time in 
assisting with the ministries that serve our parishioners:  
Adoration, Tarcisius, Extraordinary Ministers of the 
Eucharist, Compassion Ministry, Religious Education, 
RCIA-Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults, Collection 
Counting.  If you feel called and are interested in any of 
the aforementioned ministries or would like more 
information, please contact the parish office or email 
GFaganHFC@aol.com. 

 
HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 

Youth Happenings 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RAISING FUNDS FOR NCYC  
You may see Holy Family’s High School Youth Ministry over 
the next few weeks tag-daying outside of Duncan Donuts (as 
pictured above), bagging groceries at ShopRite, and many 
other places!  They are raising funds for their upcoming trip to 
NCYC this year being held in Indianapolis.  Thousands of 
teens from across the United States will gather for three days 
for prayer, praise and worship the Lord in song, listen to 
motivational speakers about their Christian Catholic faith, and 
celebrate Mass.     

mailto:GFaganHFC@aol.com.
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IGNITING THE “NEW EVANGELIZATION”  

IN YOUR PARISH 
Where did the “New Evangelization” come from? What’s 
“new” about it? What’s holding it back? What does Vatican 
II really teach about the urgency of evangelization? How 
can ordinary Catholics do it? If you would like to know how 
you can be a part of this movement, please join us on 
September 22 at Holy Cross High School in Delran as  
we welcome internationally known speaker Ralph Martin, 
Director, Graduate Tehnology Programs for New 
Evangelization & Associate Professor of Theology, Sacred 
Heart Major Seminary, Archdiocese of Detroit and 
bestselling author of Will Many Be Saved? & The 
Fulfillment of All Desire.  Registration is due by September 
18 at the cost of $10. For more information, call 609 403-
7144 or email Doreen Griffin-Gallway at  
dgallw@dioceseoftrenton.org.   (Co-sponsored by Ministry 
of Catechesis & Evangelization and the Office of Pastoral 
Life and Mission) 
 

RE:  IMAGE FILM MAKER’S WORKSHOP 
The Diocese of Trenton will 

again sponsor the RE:IMAGE Film 
Makers’ Workshop for high school 
students who have an interest in 
filmmaking and want to learn about 

developing their skills and talents.  The workshop is open 
to any high school student (ages 14-18) who resides in or 
attends a church or school in Burlington, Mercer, 
Monmouth or Ocean Counties.   

This workshop will take place on two consecutive 
Saturdays, Sept. 21 and Sept. 28 from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. at 
the WHYY studio in Philadelphia.  The cost for the two-day 
training is $30 per person.  It will provide students with the 
unique opportunity to make a short film using WHYY 
production equipment under the guidance of experienced 
media instructors.   

The aim of the workshop is to introduce the world 
of filmmaking to high school students, with an emphasis on 
creating films that fit into the mission of the RE:IMAGE film 
festival:  using the medium to reflect the image of God in 
the world and humanity. Students attending the workshop 
will be encouraged to use this workshop training when they 
go home to produce their own film to enter in the upcoming 
RE:IMAGE Film Festival, which will take place April 6, 2014 
in the Count Basie Theater, Red Bank. 

Participation is limited; students will be selected on 
a first come, first served basis.  The deadline for 
registration is Sept. 9, 2013.   To register or for more 
details, contact Frances Koukotas at 609-406-7410 or e-
mail fkouko@dioceseoftrenton.org. 

For information and updates on the RE:IMAGE 
Film Festival visit www.reimagefilmfestival.com. 
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Marriage Encounter Weekend 

Experience the beauty of your marriage! A Marriage 
Encounter Weekend will restore communication, renew 
commitment, and rekindle romance. Learn the skills you need 
to stay close through life’s ups and downs. Don’t wait to 
invest in your relationship: upcoming weekend is September 
18-20, 2013. Call Bob & Michelle at 609-827-7117, email 
mesjdooley@gmail.com, or visit  
www.mesj.net for more information. Early registration is 
advisable as space is limited. Phone 1-888-827-NJME for 
registration and information. Visit us at: 
www.wwmecentralnj.org for more information. 
 

 
EXCITING VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY 

UNION BEACH - SCHOLER PARK 
Join us as we team up to buld a KaBOOM!  Playground 
for the children of Union Beach at Scholer Park (Spruce 
& Prospect).  We are seeking 100+ volunteers who do 
not have to be skilled, trained or have any special tools; 
they just have to be enthusiastic, energetic, a team 
player, willing to work, and have fun.  (And be at least 
18 years of age). 

 Mark your calendar for Tuesesday, Sept. 17, 
2013,    8 a.m. until 2:30 p.m. and be a part of 
this exciting endeavor.  This project site is the 
playground at Scholer Park on Spruce St. in 
Union Beach and it will happen Rain or Shine.  
Arrive at 8 a.m. for breakfast and stay until 
project completion time at 2:30 p.m.  We’ll 
provide lunch, beverages, and music, along with 
an opening and closing ceremony at 2:30 p.m. 

 We are looking for 100+ volunteers and 
everyone must be pre-registered.  Call carrie 
Dabb 732-778-1535 for details or email at 
carriedabb@optonline.net. 

 If you do happen to have some skills, or just a 
whole lot of interest, we invite you to becoome a 
Build Captain to take on a leadership role on the 
17th.  Captains are asked to attend a 45 minute 
orientation on Prep Day, Saturday, September 
14.  (We’ll also be preparing the playground site 
on the 14th so Captains or other volunteers who 
want to help on the 14th are more than welcome.  

 
Registration forms are at all church entrances.     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Physician-Assisted Suicide…What is at Stake?  .  Among those predicted to have less than six months to 
live, who do not hasten their deaths by lethal overdose, a significant percentage may live for years.  In one 
study, among 900 patients found eligible for hospice care because they were expected to die in less than six 
months, 70% lived longer. (www.USCCB.org Beyond Terminal Illness) Visit: 
http://www.capwiz.com/njcathconf/home/ to inform your legislators of your opposition to A3328/S2259. 

mailto:dgallw@dioceseoftrenton.org.
mailto:fkouko@dioceseoftrenton.org.
http://www.reimagefilmfestival.com
mailto:mesjdooley@gmail.com,
http://www.mesj.net
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http://www.capwiz.com/njcathconf/home/
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